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School 

 

Newspapers 
We would be grateful for some old 
newspapers to cover the floors when the 
children are working on art projects. 

Parking 
We do have some parents who 
have an agreement with the school 
to use the car park. If you do not 
have any agreement, please can 
you park on the road when 
dropping off and collecting 
children, even if you are late. 
Please park sensibly outside school 
and not on the zig zags as this is 
illegal. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 

27th May – 6th June – School closed 
Half Term & Inset Day 

 
8th June – Non-uniform Day - Bottles 
10th June – Ukraine Donations Collection 
15th June – Non-uniform Day 
15th June – Year 6 Leavers Service in 
Liverpool Cathedral 
16th June – Yoga & Mental Health Workshop 
22nd June – Non-uniform Day 
29th June – School Trip to Brockhole 
4th July – Visit from Hrothgar the Viking 
6th July – Non-uniform Day 
8th July – School Summer Fair 2pm – 4pm 
14th July – Race for Life 
 

22nd July - School Finishes for the 
 Summer Holidays at 1pm 

 

 

The next non-uniform day is on 
Wednesday 8th June for donations 
of bottles. This can be anything in 
a bottle i.e. wine, coke, shampoo 
etc. 

Coffee morning 
Thank you to those parents who came 
to the coffee morning this week. We 
will let you know when the next coffee 
morning is, when we hope to see you 
all again. 

 

School starts at five to nine 

 

 

Missing just 10 mins 
of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Ukraine Donation 
If you are having a clear out of summer 
clothes over the half term these can be 
donated to the Ukraine Charity. Please bring 
these into school along with any other 
donation from the list. 
We have arranged for donations to be 
collected from school on Friday 10th June and 
will arrange another collection towards the 
end of term. 

Have an enjoyable half term 
from Mrs Hains and all the staff 

 

Well done to all the children who 
took part in the 1 mile run on 
Monday. 


